
 

 
 
30 November 2006 
 
 
Australian Energy Market Commission 
Attn: John Tamblyn 
Email: submissions@aemc.gov.au 
 
Re: Hearing request in response to Draft National Electricity Amendment (Reallocations) 
Rule 2006 
 
Dear John, 
 
In conjunction with Energy One, Jackgreen, NewGen, Victoria Electricity, ICAP and the Sydney 
Futures Exchange, d-cyphaTrade would like to request a hearing in response to the recent draft 
electricity amendment rule 2006. 
 
Please contact me on (02) 8211 0615, 0418 986 801 or dean.price@d-cypha.com.au to discuss 
suitable dates and any issues for the hearing. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Dean Price 
 
General Manager 
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